
Music


Notes

from Miss Petersen

Music Quote of the Month:


“Wild is the music of autumnal 
winds amongst the faded 

woods.”


- William Wordsworth
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September in Review:


Pre-K:	 	 We practiced using our different voices to sing and chant new 	 	
	 	 	 songs and rhymes together!


Kindergarten:  	 We got to experience all of the things we’ll do in music this year: 		
	 	 	 sing, chant, create, play instruments, listen to music, and dance!


First Grade:	 We officially started to read music, starting with rhythms. This 		
	 	 	 has been very exciting and we can’t wait to keep practicing!


Second Grade 	 We reviewed some of the notes we learned to read last year by 		
	 	 	 composing music with pool noodles! (See picture below - R)  


Third Grade:	 We are reviewing our note names, to prepare us for recorders 		
	 	 	 starting soon, with fun games and puzzles! (See picture below - L)


Fourth Grade:	 We have started our exploration of all the different instrument 		
	 	 	 families by listening to the Young Person’s Guide to the Orchestra.


Fifth Grade:	 We started our year-long exploration of American Music by 	 	
	 	 	 learning all about our National Anthem, The Star Spangled Banner.


Sixth Grade:	 We started our journey through Music History by learning about 	
	 	 	 music of the Medieval Period - and creating musical mazes!

Follow us on Social Media!


Instagram and Twitter:


@misspsmusicroom


